

St. Joseph's Indian School We serve and teach, we receive and learn.

PO Box 326 • Chamberlain, 5D 57326 1-800-341-2235 • www.stjc.org

Heavenly Brickks PO Box 721 Goldens Bridge, NY 10526-0721

December 20, 2021

Dear Friends,

Christ Thunpi - Merry Christmas - and thank you for your generous gift

Celebrating the birth of Jesus and all the festivities surrounding the Christmas season will be a new experience for some of the Lakota (Sioux) boys and girls at St. Joseph's Indian School. May the Lord bless you for helping the children enjoy the magic and love this joyous holiday offers.

Philámayaye — thank you — for being part of our thiyôšpaye — extended family. The Lakota children are grateful for all you do to help share the wonder and joy of the holiday season. Together, we provide HOPE for each Native American youngster at St. Joseph's Indian School!

All of us — the children, staff, priests and brothers — are remembering you in our daily prayers.

May the New Year bring peace and the safe return of loved ones serving in the armed forces.

Peace and Blessings,

Merry Christmas!

Fr. Greg Schill, SCJ

Chaplain

P.S. After more than 50 years of dedication, Fr. J. Anthony Kluckman, SCJ, has retired. As the new Chaplain, I'm honored to join the family that is St. Joseph's Indian School. You may still see Fr. Anthony's name on mail pieces for some time as we use the remaining pre-ordered materials.

P.P.S. Have you designated a gift for the Lakota boys and girls in your Will? It costs you nothing during your lifetime, but makes all the difference in the world to them! Call 1-800-584-9200 or visit sito.org/will for more information.

one solive American youngster at St. Joseph

printing staff, priests and brothers—are remembering you more daily priests and brothers—are remembering you more daily priests.